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June 22, 2015 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Re:  Support for the development of the TransCanada Energy East Pipeline 

 

The Town of Balgonie would like to express its support for the TransCanada Energy East 

Pipeline.  This project will have many positive outcomes to the economy of Saskatchewan and to 

municipalities, such as ours.  This in turn, results in increased tax revenues for essential services, 

infrastructures and schools.  An additional benefit is lowering the use of the ground 

transportation of crude oil on our highways and railines.   

 

At the June 22, 2015 meeting of the Council of the Town of Balgonie, the following resolution 

was passed in support of the Energy East project: 

 

285/2015   That the Council of the Town of Balgonie agree that a letter of support 

for the Energy East Pipeline Project be written; and that the municipality strongly 

agrees that this project should proceed and be completed. 

           CARRIED. 

 

 

You are welcome to distribute copies of this letter as necessary in support of the Energy East 

Project. 

 

On behalf of Council, 

 

 
 

Valerie Hubbard 

Administrator 
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